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Robert Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B20 3RT      
          
                                Telephone:  0121 554-3289

 Monday 27th March 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian

DINNER MONEY INCREASE

In accordance with the City Council’s policy regarding income, they have reviewed the position of the charges for school meals for the financial year 2023 and have increased school meals from £2.50 to the new sum of £2.60 a day, which is an increase of 10p from previous charges. Dinner money will now accumulate to £13.00 a week per child. The new rate will come in to effect from 1st April 2023.
Can I please remind you that all dinner money must be paid via the ParentPay App on Monday of each week. Failing to pay the correct amount of money or no money for your child’s dinner is not only time consuming in chasing parents/Guardians but can all too quickly result in a surprising amount of debt. Anyone failing to pay on a regular basis may be requested to make alternative arrangements.

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,
Miss S Kaur 

Finance Assistant 
